
FLORA NEWS 
VALUE AWARD WINNERS

ATTENDANCE

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 2023HAVE A FABULOUS WEEKEND 

Congratulations to the value
award winners:

Y6- Zakaria & Nashwa
Y5- Kassem
Y4- Maleek
Y3- Marina
Y2 - Ethan
Y1 - Sofia, Adam & Aaliyah
Reception- Angel
Nursery- Khalil
Music- Aaliyah
P.E.- Saif & Ebony

You should be very proud 
of yourselves!

SAY CHEESE

ONLINE SAFETY

VIVA ESPANA

Class and whole school pictures will be taking
place on Monday 26th June. We are asking that
none of our children wear their P.E. kits  to school
that day and instead they come to school in full
uniform. 
Full uniform includes :
 A green school branded jumper or cardigan
A yellow polo shirt
Black trousers or skirt
A green or yellow summer dress
A green or black hijab.

The best way to find out what your child is doing
online is to talk to them, and have regular
conversations so that online safety is part of everyday
discussion. Ask them open-ended questions like
"What is your favourite game or app to play on?"
Listen to what they have to say and show an interest.
They could give you a demo of their favourite app or
show you their favourite YouTube or Tik Tok account.
They will probably be able to teach you things you
don't know! This will also give you an opportunity to
chat about any safety settings they might already
have in place. Regular conversations with your child
will encourage them to come to you if ever they need
support or advice.  

WEATHER WARNING
 As the weather is getting warmer,
we are asking all parents to
remember to put sun cream on
their child before the start of the
school day and to make sure their
child comes to school with a full
bottle of water.

A reminder that throughout the day on Thursday
22nd June, the whole school will be learning all
about Spain and South America. The children will
be putting their cooking and D.T. skills to the test
and will be cooking up a treat for all the parents to
come in to the school and enjoy from 2pm.
We are asking that all parents make a small
donation to contribute to the costs of the
ingredients.  

Overall attendance this week
was an amazing 94.63%.

However, I know that next week if we all
work together, we can beat this and aim for
at least 95%!

Please remember that if  your child is unable
to attend school, you should ring the school
absence line and follow the instructions.                      



 SAPPHIRE DAY

SPORTS STAR FRIDAY
We are taking part in both National Sports Week with the Youth Sports Trust and Sports
Direct, and Sports Star Friday!

We want each pupil to track all the physical activity they do every day from Monday- Friday.
We will be providing the children with a physical activity weekly planner which will stay in their
classrooms. They can log any activity that they do outside of school too.

On Sports Star Friday, we want all pupils to dress up as their favourite sports
star or athlete.

We are lucky to have up and coming British boxer, Johnny Fisher, come to our school to run a
boxing session with Sports Direct.

Pupils will also be coming off timetable on Friday to take part in a carousel of sporting events
all day.

 PEN DISCO
This week, Nursery
were developing their
gross and fine motor
skills during pen disco!
They have been
learning how to
control a pen, and
mark make to form
letters to the tune of
music.

Today, as well as wearing
blue, the children ran the
bleep test for Sapphire Day.
This was all to raise money
and awareness for the
mental health charity Mind.


